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Comments: re: reservation procedure.

I think the permit reservation procedure should follow the procedure utilized by Quetico Provincial Park-in short

you are allowed to reserve a permit within 5 months of your chosen entry date. This procedure allows for a

reasonable amount of time for trip planning and avoids the frantic rush to secure your desired reservation on the

date chosen by the USDA Superior National Forest.


